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15th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent 
  

Stewarton Academy Spring Concert 
 
I am writing to invite you to Stewarton Academy’s Spring Concert in which your child is participating.  
The concert will take place in the school’s Games Hall on Tuesday 26th March 2024 starting at 7.00pm 
and should be finished by 8.00pm.   
 
Tickets do not have to be purchased for the concert, but it would be helpful to know in advance of 
anticipated numbers.  To assist with our planning, please complete this Form 
(https://forms.office.com/e/RUJjxY61MU), or scan the QR code below, to indicate if you intend to join 
us for this event.  The Form will close at the end of the school day on Friday 22nd March. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Greg McGuire 
Principal Teacher of Music 
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